
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Parental Interviews for pupils from Nursery to Year 6  
 

As mentioned in an earlier newsletter we will be holding parental interviews for pupils in all classes 
(including Nursery) on Thursday 22nd March 2018 from 2.30pm – 6.30pm.  Class teachers are 
now completing mid-year assessments and have information to share with you about how well 
your child is doing and areas for development.   
 
Appointments will be in the school hall as this system makes it easier for those who have several 
teachers to see on the evening. 
 
Mrs Shimmin (SENDCo) will also be available to discuss issues linked to SEND provision for 
pupils – and if applicable separate appointments will be arranged with her as well as with the class 
teacher.  
There will also be an opportunity for you to have a look at your child’s school books on the 
evening.   
 
Please could you fill in a separate slip for each of your children to make an appointment to come in 
and see their class teacher.  It is important that we see each child’s parents/carers. 
 
Parent Interviews – Thursday 22nd March:  2.30pm – 6.30pm 
 
 
Name of Child            __________________________ 
 
Class    __________________________ 
 
Name of Parent/Carer __________________________ 
 
 
Please select a preferred time slot and we will try to arrange your child’s (children’s) teacher 
appointment(s) together. 
   

Preferred Time 
(between) 

Please tick 
Appropriate time slot 

2.30 - 3.00pm  

3.00 - 3.30pm  

3.30 - 4.00pm  

4.00 - 4.30pm  

4.30 - 5.00pm  

5.00 - 5.30pm  

5.30 - 6.00pm  

6.00 - 6.30pm  

 
Please do not detach this part from your reply slip it will be returned to you with your 
appointment times 
 
Parent(s) of  ……………………………………………………… 
 
Your appointment has been arranged for  …………..pm,  
 
On Thursday 22nd  March 2018 


